SENINSULA ANITATION ERVICE, INC.

Post Office Box A ILWACO, WA 98624 Fax 360/642-4757 360/642-2541

December 26, 2003

Secretary
WUTC
PO Box 47250
Olympia, Wa 98504-7250

Dear Secretary:

This is a transmittal letter requesting a change in our G-Certificated area. This is due to the WUTC redoing the map of our certificate.

We are asking for this change to our tariff as we have been providing service for our customers in our area that does not show on the old map. We are also asking to have an area that currently no people reside in added to our map. We want to provide service to this area in the future.

We ask that you refer to docket #TG-030813. We have enclosed revised title page 1, check sheet page 2, and the attached permit appendix A.

If you have any further questions, please contact me. Our e-mail address is pss@willapabay.org.

Sincerely yours,

Diane Carter Manager

STATE OF WAS

DEC 26 PM 12: 41